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March 10, 2006

Mr. Rudolf W. Matindas
Head

BAKOSURTANAL

Jalan Raya Jakarta

Bogor km 46 Cibinong, 16911

Indonesia
Re: 1st Indonesian Geospatial Technology Exhibition
Dear Mr. Matindas,

ISCGM expresses our gratitude for your continued cooperation with the Global

Mapping project.

We received your letter of the said matter via fax and e-mail from Rizka Windiastuti.
We deem that this event will contribute to building and developing SDI in Indonesia,
and thereby significantly benefiting to the development and maintenance of Global

Map of Indonesia.

We are pleased to inform that the ISCGM supports this important event and hope to
distribute materials such as pamphlet of Global Mapping project.

Sincerely,
A g4,

Hiromichi Maruyama

Secretary General

Secretariat of the International Steering Committee for Global Mapping



